
Memo 

To:  Curling Clubs 

From:  Shirley Lank, President PEICA 

CC:  PEICA Club Reps 

Date:  14/04/2010 

Re:  PEICA Survey for Curlers 

Curlers, 

This past season has been a season of changes.  We have a new Executive Director, Treasurer, first 
Vice-President and Event Coordinator.  The players committee for five adult events was also a new 
initiative.  Officiating also saw a change to a new system of computers and monitors. 

 
We are now in the last year of rotation so we are looking to do a new rotation of events for the next 
few years.  We have a committee in place working on this. 
 
With the national Dominion Club Championships coming to PEI in November and the Scotties in 
January, we are looking forward to a busy 2010/2011 season. 
 
The Junior events were run in several ways.  Clubs looked after 15 + Under, 12 + Under and the Junior 
Mixed.  While the Event Coordinator look after the 20 + Under and 17 + Under. 
 
We would appreciate it if you could forward this to those curlers who have entered our competitive 
events and others as well for feedback.       

 
1. If we had a junior committee in place would you consider being on such a committee? 

 
 
 

2. What did you think of the new timing system? 
 
 
 

3. Do you have a positive suggestion for any of our event going forward? 
 
 
 

4. We have a number of good sponsors.  Do you know who they are? 
 

 



We need our curlers to support these sponsors as we cannot function without them.  They are 
Scotties/Kruger, Labatt Breweries, Pepsi/, Credit Unions, M & M Meat Shops, Medicine Shoppe, KFC, 
Ferguson’s Funeral Home, Island Petroleum and the Dominion Insurance Company. 

 
5. Have you participated in the Provincial Play downs?  If yes, which one? 

 
 
 
 

6. What did you like about it? 
 
 
 
 

7. What did you not like about it? 
 
 
 
 

8. What changes could the PEICA make to make you want to enter an event? 
 
 
 
 
 

9. If you could make one suggestion about PEICA events, what would it be? 
 
 
 
 
 

10. We have seven adult events if you were to participate in one, which would it be? 
 
 
 
 
 

11. Do you have other suggestions? 
 

 

 

*Please return your feedback as soon as you can in one of the following ways. 
 
Mail to:     Email:  smarchbank@sportpei.pe.ca 
  PEI Curling Association    
  PO Box 302      
  Charlottetown, PE    Fax:  902.368.4986 
  C1A 7K7      


